DO NOT FLUSH ¢
WETWIPES & %7,
DOWN THE TOILET /=

DON'T BELIEVE
THE HYPE...
FLUSHABLE WIPES
CLOG OUR SYSTEM.
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As a reminder, please do NOT flush wipes, paper towels
and/or similar items down the toilet. These items clog the
sewer systems and can cause backups and overflows.
Even wipes labeled as “flushable” should NOT be flushed
down the toilet. These items do not break down like toilet
paper and you stand a much greater chance of clogging
your grinder pump and sewer line.

These problems can be costly to the City and ultimately,
to the citizens themselves.

If a repair is needed to your grinder pump resulting from
the clogging of the above mentioned items, you could be
responsible for the repair.

We appreciate your cooperation!



